
10 November 1966 

Mr, Gordon 2. Rllard 
2825 Shelbourne Street 
Victoria, B.C, 
Canada 

Dear Mr, Poliard, 

further to my letter of 1 November 1966, I am new able to . 

confirm that my request for Leave has been approved and that I 

will therefore have no difficulty in accepting your invitation — 

for 12 January 1967, oo 
i shall look forward to receiving further details in 

due course, With kind regards, 

Yours sincerely, 

Sylvia Meagher 
302 West 12 Street 
New York, N.Y. LOOl,


